
 
 

                                                            Communication Memo 

October 23, 2019 
 

WellSTAR Go / No Go Decision - Release 5.0    

What 
On October 23, 2019 in the Operational Readiness Assessment Review (ORAR) meeting DOC and 
DOGGR Executives determined that we ARE READY to begin activities to bring up the production 
environment of WellSTAR.  

 

 
Next Steps and Impact 
All readiness criteria have been met and we will begin activities to bring the production environment 
of WellSTAR.  
 
Cutover activities are planned to begin at 5pm on Thursday October 24th and continue through 
Monday October 28th at 8am.  
During the cutover period, WellSTAR will not be accessible and you will not be able to make any 
updates.  
  
WellSTAR will be back online and available for use starting at 8:00 a.m. on Monday October 28th.   
 

Communication Audience 
Oil and Gas Operators 
 

Questions or Concerns? 
1. WellSTAR Support - Contact the Service Desk. 916-327-6260 or email 

servicedeskmail@conservation.ca.gov 
2. General process questions - Contact the WellSTAR team at 

WellSTAR@conservation.ca.gov.  
Thank you. 
The WellSTAR Team 
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